Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Breaking Ground Contracting
Duval County Public Schools

Notice of Bid

Sealed Bids will be received by Breaking Ground Contracting Company at 4218 Highway Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32254 for Refrigeration System Replacement at the Nutrition Services Center per plans dated October 25, 2013, and specifications dated August 23, 2013, by Bhide and Hall Architects. P.A. until the time and date(s) recorded below:

BIDS ARE DUE ON OR BEFORE Friday, January 17, 2014
AND WILL BE ACCEPTED until 4:00 p.m.
Bids received after 4:00 p.m. will not be accepted
PROJECT: REFRIGERATION SYSTEM REPLACEMENT at the

NUTRITION SERVICES CENTER -10 DEGREE WAREHOUSE
A mandatory pre-bid and site visit will be held at the DCPS Nutrition Services Center, located at 3405 Norman E. Thagard Blvd., Jacksonville, Florida 32254 scheduled for Tuesday, January 7, 2014 at 10:00 a.m. Failure to attend the pre-bid conference shall result in disqualification of that firm’s proposal.
Drawings may be obtained from the Construction Manager: Contact Mary Tappouni at (904)388-1350, ext. 214 or e-mail estimating@breakinggroundcontracting.com.
